CITY OF WACO
PUBLIC NOTICE

The results of the audit of the City of Waco, Texas Annual Comprehensive Financial
Report for the year ended September 30, 2022, will be presented to the City Council on
February 21, 2023, by the independent audit firm of Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell,
P.C. (JRBT). JRBT issued its auditor’s report with unmodified opinions for the opinion
units of the City. The report is available on the City's website www.waco-texas.com, in
the City Secretary's Office, and at City of Waco Library locations.

Michelle Hicks
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